
2023 Trunk or Treat was a great success.  On behalf of       
Warrington Township, we would like to express our sincere 
gratitude to everyone who donated, participated and helped 
to set up and clean up Trunk or Treat.  Your hard work, dedi-
cation and commitment to this Township event is invaluable 
and we appreciate you all. 

We want to publicly thank: 

St. Michael’s Church 

C.S. Davidson—Terry Myers and staff 

Attorney Brian Lisenbach 

Lovasco’s Pizza 

Wellsville Fire Company 

Pinchot Park Lions Club 

Weaver’s of Wellsville 

Country Clippers-Donna Schrade 

Board of Supervisors 

Ben and Janelle Lance 

Public Works: Mike Deardorff, Michael Coy and Marty Smith 

Carl Moody Jr. 

And all the residents that showed up with their trunks full of candy 


